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 The AMA Has Shown Support for AAPC 
The American Medical Association recently asked that AAPC be added as a Cooperating Party in the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services Committee responsible for development and maintenance of ICD-10 
codes, guidelines, and descriptions. “We believe that AAPC has the necessary expertise, experience and can 
serve as the voice of physicians that is lacking in today’s Cooperating Parties,” said AMA’s CEO, James Madara, 
MD. 
 

Certification Review Workshops 
AAPC is pleased to announce one-day certification workshops, hosted by your local chapter. These workshops 
will provide the certification training you need, while promoting education through the chapter. Training will be 
available for the CPC, COC, CIC, CRC, CPMA, CPCO, and CPPM certification workshops. Ask your chapter officers 
for more details. 
 
 
 
 

 

  

   
 

  
  
  

  
 

Meetings:  

Exams:  

Other:  

Up to 50% off Exam Prep 

AAPC distance learning courses are a great way to get certified and advance your career in the business of 

healthcare. Save on a variety of training courses, including the CPC, COC, CIC, and more. Training includes the 

prep course, ICD-10 code set training, three practice exams, and certification exam.  View pricing and 

available certifications at aapc.com.   

 Purchase a 2016 Exam & Save 50%  

Certified AAPC members can save 50% when purchasing a new certification exam. Choose from over 30 certifications on 

specialities in the business of healthcare. Find more information in you weekly AAPC member newsletter. 

 

Product Updates 

 

 


